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Dear Hesperia Community Schools Families,  
 

We are currently seeing an elevated level of cases, contact tracing, and quarantine of students, 

especially in the High School. Our number one priority is to keep students safe. We are also working as 

hard as we can to keep school open and kids learning. Hesperia Community Schools and the Board of 

Education strongly encourage students to wear masks while at school. Masking is proven to stop the 

spread of Covid 19 and it is a way to potentially avoid quarantine of asymptomatic students. In 

addition, if you choose to vaccinate your child, vaccinations can be done on a walk-in basis at most 

Doctor’s Offices and Pharmacies. Vaccinated students without symptoms do not have to quarantine 

unless they test positive. Below are the guidelines from MDHHS for School Quarantine. Hesperia 

Community Schools will continue to follow these guidelines. We understand the frustration and 

difficulties quarantine can cause. We appreciate your continued patience and support in keeping our 

schools open for in person learning 
 

Sincerely, Bryan D. Mey, Superintendent 

 

http://www.hesp.net/

